
Vote Explanation SB 489: 

During committee testimony the Oregon School Boards Association stated that 
this was an additional cost for school districts and was not funded by the State. 

This means that the local school districts would have to pick up the additional cost 
for this program. I have been speaking on the floor for more than two years now 
about the poor way we fund education and the dangers of the state bureaucracy 
on our children’s education. This is another example of this. 

 
 


